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Kids Can Ring in the New Year at Noon 
 

Carroll County, MD – Families can come to the library on Tuesday, December 31st to celebrate New 
Year’s Eve early at a kid-friendly, daytime bash. Each program will have a variety of crafts, games, music, 
dancing, and stories, as well as a countdown to noon. 

New Year’s at Noon will take place at the Eldersburg, Mount Airy, North Carroll, Taneytown, and 
Westminster Branches starting between 11 – 11:30am 

#  #  # 
 

For more information, contact Amber Farran at 443.293.3141 or afarran@carr.org. 
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